
Saying Goodbye to the Hudsons

A few weeks ago we said goodbye to this sweet couple. God has certainly blessed Hope Rising these past few years 
with the Hudsons. They became parents, grandparents, and friends to so many while they were here and to say they 
will be missed is such an understatement! Please join us in thanking them for loving well in Haiti and pray for their 
transition back to a place they no longer called home. We love you Joyce and Dean!

“When we moved to Hope Rising Children’s Home we thought we would be there for years. That was not God‘s plan. 
He has called us back to the states. We don’t know what our ministry is yet but we’re sure He will lead us. We loved 
the people we worked with, Matt and Cara, Ben and Andi, those that work at the school, the children and the 
employees of Hope Rising. We were so blessed to be part of this ministry. It will always be in our hearts. In many ways 
it was harder to leave Haiti than to move there. We have supported Hope Rising in the past and we will continue to 
support them because we believe in the ministry.”

All our love,
Dean and Joyce Hudson 

Stay Connected!
Visit us online 
www.hrch.org

Follow us on 
Facebook, Twitter & 

Instagram

Polo Classic a Success!
Thank you isn’t enough to say to those who organized, 
donated to and volunteered at the Little Rock Polo 
Classic benefiting Hope Rising Children’s Home. The 
weather in Arkansas was very Haiti-like, but over 100 
people came out to enjoy a polo match, purchase 
merchandise and bid on silent auction items. As one 
donor said, “It’s for the kids!”   To God be the glory!  

This polo jersey signed by several professional polo
players was just one of many donations auctioned off
to benefit Hope Rising.

Our container has arrived!  We are still needing help to 
cover the cost of shipping.  If you’d like to help with this, 
you can go to hrch.org to donate.  

We are also still in need of a few items for school and the 
children’s home.  Please consider purchasing off our 
AMAZON WISH LIST 
and it will now be delivered directly to Haiti!  
Thank you for all of your financial support.  
It’s truly making a difference in our 
Haitian community.
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2019 Hope Teams
June 30-July 5

Hot Springs Baptist, AR
July 14-19

Family Church, White Hall, AR
August 2-9

FBC White Hall, AR
Interested in going to Haiti? Contact Cara 

Kay at carakay.copes@hrch.org

 
Monthly Sponsorship Update: Due to the 
unrest in Haiti for the past several months most of 
our teams have had to cancel for safety reasons. 
This has impacted our finances, since the teams 
bring in revenue for HRCH. We reached out to 
you for monthly sponsorships a few months ago 
and you responded. This is an update on where 
we stand for our goal.  We have a ways to go, but 
we know God is in control! We ask that you keep 
the country in your prayers; specifically, that the 
volatile situation will subside.
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School’s out for 
the summer!!

It doesn't seem possible, but Hope Rising Children’s Academy just 
finished their 3rd year. Our enrollment has grown every year and 
thanks to school sponsors these children are receiving a solid, 
Christian based education.  They also receive 2 meals a day and 
extra tutoring when needed.  We have a wonderful staff, but are 
needing a couple of teachers for the new school year. If you are 
interested in investing in the lives 
of these precious children, please 
contact Andi Lunsford at 
andi.lunsford@hrch.org for more 
information. 

Congratulations to our 2019 Kindergarten 
graduates. We had eleven kindergarten 
students graduate.  It was such a special 
time for them, their families and the school 
staff.  We look forward to having 
them back next year.                     
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